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“It shall come to pass that everyone who calls on the name of the LORD shall be 
saved.” - Joel 2:32 

New Year Celebration

We would like to wish everyone a Happy New Year. We are 
expecting God to do extraordinary things this year. Jade and 
I celebrated New Year’s eve with family and relatives. It was 
a time of fellowship, fun and lots of food. :) 

New Season

We believe that in this new season the Lord is opening a 
new opportunity for us to demonstrate His love and 
goodness to His children. I, Nick planned to start a weekly 
outreach to a local government drop-in center for boys 
needing temporary shelter, care, protection, and immediate 
social service. Please partner with us in prayer as I prepare to minister and love on these abandoned, 
abused or orphaned boys.

ZOOFARI Treat!

The kids from our Awana Club on Saturdays went to Zoofari, a 
kids' play place. The owner of the place was a big blessing to 
us. The kids were able to play for 2 hours for FREE! :) Thank 
you to all who gave and helped us provide for their lunch. God 
bless you abundantly! 



P  H  I  L  I  P  P  I  N  E  S      
Davao City is for JESUS!

Please pray for Davao City. A tropical storm hit some parts of 
Mindanao few weeks ago. The Davao river overflowed and a lot 
of families were affected by the flood and being evacuated. 
Around the same time,  a local mall was caught on fire which 
took 37 precious lives. On New Year’s eve, another fire accident 
took place in a neighborhood which affected more than 100 
families. With some friends, we gave out some food packs, 
clothes and utensils to the fire victims. We also prayed over 
them. Please be praying for the affected families, our city, our 
nation as a whole. We believe that God has greater things in 
store for this land, agree with us in prayer and intercession.

Baby Delivery Fund
 
As many of you may already 
know, we are expecting our baby 
girl by April. God has been good 
to us and is redeeming that which 
was lost. We thank God for a 
healthy pregnancy. Continue to 
pray for us for a safe pregnancy 
and delivery. If you are able to 
help us financially with the birth 
expenses, it will cost around 
$1500. You can send your online 
donations or one-time gift through the link below and kindly indicate 
“KLEIN-MEDICAL” on the memo line. 

Thank you so much for partnering with us. God bless you and yours !

Mail: P.O.Box 34 Fort Mill, SC 29716 ; Phone: 803.548.9980       
Email: WOC.FortMill@gmail.com  
Website: http://worldoutreachcommunity.org/ 

URGENT NEED!  
 
Thank you so much for giving 
towards our car project. As 
Jade is getting close to her 
due date,  to have our own 
car would be very helpful. 
This will also help us to be 
more mobile in doing the 
work of ministry.  However, 
we stil l need $2,500 to 
purchase  even a  second-
hand car. To help us reach 
this goal, you can send your 
t a x - d e d u c t i b l e o n l i n e 
donations or checks and 
s p e c i f y i t a s “ K L E I N 
VEHICLE”.
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